

St. Augustine College

1333 West Argyle / Chicago, Illinois, 60640

Phone: 312 / 878 - 8756

May 27, 1993

Mr. Richard Cavalier

Chicago, IL 60640

Dear Mr. Cavalier:

The workshop "Practical Word Power" was offered to 15 members of the staff during the summer of 1992. The seminar was given according to the instructions in your materials by Ms. Carolina de Leon.

Not all students attended all sessions. Ms. De Leon, however, indicated to me that all participants had expressed great satisfaction at the end of the program, and that those who had attended every session had indeed mastered the skills programmed for the workshop.

We appreciate your kind assistance.

Sincerely,

Rafael Tapia, Ph.D., Chair Communications Department